
Notice regarding Cancellation of Tender 

In respect of Bid Reference No. B-20018(3)Tax Audit/2019-20/F&A/NCRPB            

Date: 27.07.2019 

A tender to appoint a Tax Auditor was uploaded on the website of the NCRPB and 

also circulated to the Institute of Chartered accountants of India. The last date of submission 

of bids was 6.8.2019 (upto 15:00 hrs).  

 

In this connection, it is to inform here that due to some unavoidable circumstances 

the tender may be treated as cancelled. A fresh tender  document will be uploaded soon.  

 

 


